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Letter from Peter Hagner to Alexander Parris 

 
 

[words in bold have been filled into this printed form letter] 
 
Treasury Department 

       Third Auditor’s Office 
       Dec. 28,  1838 
 
Sir 
 
 The Treasurer of the United States will remit to you, the sum of Three hundred 
and seventy dollars being the amount of Req. No. 714 issued the 26th inst[ant] in your 
favor, on account of viz. 
 

“Preservation of Rainsford Island in 
the Harbor of Boston - $370 

 
for which, you are accountable, and when received, you will be pleased to forward your 
acknowledgement to this office. 
 
 
       Very respectfully Sir, 
       Your obedient servant 
 
       Peter Hagner 

Auditor 
 
 
Mr. Alexander Parris 
Ag[en]t Eng[inee]r Dept. 
Boston  Mass. 


